NEBRASKA SCHOOL ACTIVITIES ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE ON CLASSIFICATION

Minutes of February 24, 2021 meeting

The Committee on Classification met on Wednesday, February 24, 2021 via Zoom. The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. by Dr. Jon Cerny, NSAA District III Board of Director, who chaired the meeting.

Committee members present were Dana Wiseman, Sutton; Jason Alexander, Beatrice; Dr. Bob Reznicek, Boys Town; Dr. Dan Endorf, North Bend Central; Jason Ryan, Papillion-La Vista; Ben Ries, Norfolk; Tracy Douglas, Hastings; Justin Anderson, Central City; Jon Davis, Alma; Dr. Troy Unzicker, Alliance; and Gus Brown, Valentine. Kyle Hemmerling, Elwood was absent. Ex-officio members included NSAA Staff, Jay Bellar, Jennifer Schwartz.

Cerny called the meeting to order and reviewed the meeting agenda.

The committee discussed the legislative proposal submitted by North Platte to move the Class A classification number from 850 to 925. After discussing the rationale included in the proposal and proposals submitted by the Class A Caucus, it was the consensus of the committee to recommend to the NSAA Board of Directors to leave the number at 850.

The next agenda item discussed were the numbers used to determine Class C1 and Class C2 football. A legislative proposal submitted by Boone Central to split Class C1 and C2 evenly has favorable support from five of the six NSAA districts.

It was suggested that this committee continue to meet and review classifications as new schools join the NSAA membership.

The committee members were reminded to keep the member schools in their district informed of the work of this committee.

With no further business, the committee adjourned at 2:51 p.m.

Jennifer Schwartz, Associate Director